



Midleton Juvenile Committee Meeting Minutes

Midleton Juvenile Committee 2017

Chairman	Cormac Quirke	Vice Chairman	Willie Lawton
Secretary	Liam Wade	Asst. Secretary	Michael Carroll
Treasurer	Mary Quinn	PRO	Ruth Walsh
Child Welfare Officer	Ingrid O Riordan	Coaching Officer	Martin McSweeney
Meeting Date:	Feb 28 th 2017 at 8.00pm.		
Attendee's:	Mary Quinn (Treasurer), Aidan Maloney (Fe8), Michael Carroll (Fe9), Martin McSweeney (Fe11), Ray Fitzgerald (Fe12), Pa Beausang (Fe13), Gerry Smith (Fe14), Mark Hennessy (Fe15), Cormac Quirke (Fe16)		

Key Dates/Training

Item No.	Details
A	<p>Outdoor/Indoor Training Dates:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> a. Indoor training – Community Centre Sat morning's – <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Fe6 – new starters (12-1); Fe7 – 11-12; Fe 8 10-11. Back indoor training since Jan 14th. Indoor training to finish on April 1st – outdoor training for Fe6, Fe7 & Fe8 to commence on main pitch on 22nd April, 10am – 11am. ii. Any gear required, manager to email Mary Quinn ASAP. b. Outdoor Training <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. Main pitch now closed until Mar 17th. Booked from then for Wed nights and Sat mornings for Juvenile activities. Main pitch to be used for all FE9/ FE10 teams participating in new league format from 11am each Saturday from March 18th next. First match time of 11.15am for home games to allow 10-11am training hour. ii. Vocational School pitch – Cormac to confirm availability. iii. CBS pitch is temporarily off limits. Meeting with new CBS Principal to be organized by Cormac to finalize arrangements. iv. NB if not already done – Team Managers please email Ruth your training plans to allow an overall view of pitch/Ball Alley needs
B	<p>Coaching/Training Courses/Vetting</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Foundation Level Training <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Feb 28th & Mar 7th booked. Confirm how many now outstanding. • Child Welfare Training <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ February 21st completed. Confirm how many now outstanding. • Garda Vetting <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ 13 coaches require new/re vetting – ONGOING.

C	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Registration Date for All Clubs – SGM result means that the rates voted for at the AGM apply for 2017. Registration issues still to be resolved. Another SGM now likely. TBC
D	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • U9/10 Leagues – starting March 18th. Teams to be entered.
E	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Flag Day – April 8th Super Valu – volunteers required urgently. Contact Mary.
F	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • St. Patrick's Day – Parade due to commence at 3pm, all participants to gather by 2.45pm. Finger food to be provided in club after parade. Cormac to contact Tesco for additional food for children. Food to be delivered to club for 4pm latest

Key Decisions Made

Item No.	Details
1.	Coaches Roles and Responsibilities to be circulated to the team managers/ coaches over the coming months. TBC

Miscellaneous

Item No.	Details
1	Schools training – ongoing.
2	Transfers to be approved and signed by Liam Wade.

Action Items

Item No.	Details	By	Date Due
2	Juvenile Club to organize Health & Safety / First aid/ Concussion awareness courses for coaches Feb/Mar	Liam	TBC
3	Develop a 1 page template to be record details of any injuries that take place in training/matches	Liam	Completed
4	Young Whistlers workshop to be organised via Pa Beausang – look at possibility of coaches attending this training workshop as refresher on specific rules for underage games.	Pa Beausang	ASAP
5	Cormac to contact Pat O'Brien regarding arrangements for the lounge & hall for St. Patrick's Day.	Cormac	ASAP
6	Cormac to raise the issue regarding an online booking system for the pitches lounge etc at the next Exec meeting.	Cormac	Next Exec meeting
7	Cormac to raise the issue opening the main pitch earlier than planned at the next Exec meeting.	Cormac	Next Exec meeting
8	Easter Camp – finalise dates for Easter camp. Check dates of other camps to avoid clashes if possible.	Cormac	ASAP
9	Online booking system for pitches/ ball alley/ meeting rooms etc. presented by Ruth. Cormac to discuss at Exec. Meeting.	Cormac	ASAP

NEXT MEETING – Wednesday 15th March at 7.30pm.